
Christmas Concert! 
The Reception children would like to invite 
you to their Christmas concert!  

 
Date: Friday 1st December 
Time: 9.15am 
Who: Bluebell, Sunflower and Poppy class 
Where: Large Hall, Fern Hill School 

 
          Costume: Green, red, silver and/or 
gold clothes with an optional red, floppy 
Father Christmas hat. Please do not go to 
any trouble over costumes! The school is 
already having a mufti day on this day for the 
PSA Christmas Fair so the children can come in 
wearing their costumes.        
 

Many thanks for your continued support and 
we look forward to seeing you then! 
 
The Reception Team  
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